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INVITATION 

 

ANRO S.A. 

In the context of the completion of the Project 

«Policies for Enhancing Access to Health Services in Deprived Areas»  

Acronym: ‘The Healthy Municipality’  

 

of the Cross-Border Cooperation Program 

INTERREG V-A GREECE-BULGARIA 2014-2020 

 

invites you to the Cross-Border online workshop with subject: 

«Prevention and primary health policies» 

 

The event will take place on Monday, June 27, 2022, at 06:00 pm 

 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86432151724?pwd=QmRiRnh3NVBWSGJ
XVjdJTG1SdCtyUT09 

 

                                   TSALIKIDIS NIKOLAOS 

                    CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD. ANRO S.A. 
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